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CITY OF SEDAN 

MINUTES OF DECEMBER 21, 2022 

The Sedan City Council met for the council’s regularly scheduled meeting, on December 21, 2022, 

beginning at 5:30 PM, with Mayor Jack Warren presiding. Council members present: Bryan Blankinship, 

Brett Dickens, and Jaime Morris via conference call. Council members JesseKate Buck and Sharon Payne 

were absent. Employees present: Sherry Miller, Ralene Davis, and Leslie McGuire.  

Bryan Blankinship made a motion to approve the agenda. Jaime Morris seconded the motion. Motion 

carried. 

A motion to approve the minutes from the regular meeting held on December 7, 2022, was made by Jaime 

Morris, and seconded by Bryan Blankinship. Motion carried. 

A motion to approve the bills in the amount of $31,493.90 was made by Brett Dickens and seconded by 

Bryan Blankinship. Motion carried. 

Public Forum: None 

 

Sherry Miller announced that the City of Sedan was awarded a SEED Grant of $49,125.00. KGGF in 

Coffeyville, announced it on air. The money will help fund a new playground structure at the city park.  

 

Ralene Davis gave the November financial report. She also advised that the Chautauqua County Animal 

Shelter is now open at their new location and the groomer will start December 22.  

 

At 5:35 PM, Bryan Blankinship made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Brett Dickens seconded the 

motion. Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

__________________________________                   ________________________________ 

Jack Warren, Mayor                      Sherry Miller, City Clerk 


